
The activities and events 
held across MercyCare 
during Reconciliation 
Week show our dedication 
and commitment to the 
process of reconciliation. 
Here are some of the 
ways we recognised this 
special week…
•	 Exploring Aboriginal language, 

history and traditions within our 
Early Learning Centres

•	 Enjoying Aboriginal food, music 
and symbolic activities at our 
Mirrabooka office

•	 Creating artwork for display at 
our Broome Aboriginal Short 
Stay Accommodation (BASSA) 
facility, with input from some of 
our guests

•	 Making Damper and enjoying a 
didgeridoo performance at our 
Residential Aged Care home 
in Kelmscott

•	 Organisation-wide webinar:  
“We are all in this together 
- Yawuru and Noongar 
perspectives on our reconciliation 
journey and what this means 
for us at MercyCare” with guest 
speakers Jim Morrison, Chair of 
Yokai, and Diane Appleby, Yawuru 
Culture Consultant

•	 Signing of a new Memorandum 
of Understanding (MOU) 
with Yokai to strengthen and 
challenge our commitment 
to reconciliation
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